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Wednesday 20th December 2017 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Staff, 
 
 

Thank you to Miss Baker, Interim Headteacher and Miss Wilce, Interim Deputy 
Headteacher. 

 
 
As we reach the end of the first full term of this academic year, I want to take this opportunity 
to formally thank Miss Baker and Miss Wilce for their hard work and interim leadership of the 
school.  Together they have ensured consistency, support and stability for the entire school 
community; the governors and I are grateful for that.  
 
From January, Miss Baker and Miss Wilce will revert to their previous roles as Deputy 
Headteacher and UKS2 leader/Year 6 class teacher respectively. I know that, along with 
other members of our Senior Leadership Team, they will continue to work towards the 
current priorities for the school. 
 
As we begin the new term in January, we look forward to welcoming Miss Tina Gobell as our 
Headteacher. Miss Gobell has visited the school recently to familiarise herself with The 
Discovery School and this has involved meeting children and staff. I am sure you will also 
have the chance to meet her in the coming weeks.  
 
The Governors and I wish you, and all your families, an enjoyable Christmas break. 
 
 
With best wishes, 
 

 
 
Mrs Catriona Stringer 
Chair of Governors. 


